
 

 

 

To parents/carers of SEND pupils  

Our Ref: 87426987 

2 March 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: SEND Coffee Mornings/Afternoons 

We are pleased to announce the launch of SEND Coffee Mornings/Afternoons. These sessions 
give parents/carers the opportunity to meet the SEND Team at South Hunsley and network with 
other parents/carers in a relaxed and informal environment. The first of these sessions will be a 
time to meet our SEND Team, have information on SEND Support at South Hunsley, have 
information on our plans moving forward for coffee morning/afternoons and it will also give time for 
you to talk directly with other parents/carers and our team. If you would be interested in attending 
one of these sessions, please use the sign-up link here to book a place  
https://forms.office.com/e/pCbhNfuMzj 
 
The deadline for booking a place is Tuesday 7 March at 12pm. Please note, these sessions will be 
booked on a first come basis and if demand is high additional sessions may be added and you will 
receive further correspondence if this is the case. You will be informed of your allocated session by 
Monday 13 March. We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
Yours faithfully  

 

Jodie Sweeney  

SEN Coordinator  
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